Epping Forest District Council
Civic Offices

High Street

Epping

Essex

CM16 4BZ

Dear Sir/Madam,
Land at North Weald Bassett, South of Vicarage Lane

My family and [ strongly object to the proposal for new dwellings to be
built here because of increased traffic, building on green land, lack of
infrastructure, NHS unable to cope, disturbance of wild life, better new
developments proposed near by.

I hope that the council will re consider and stick to brown land
development or if it has to be green land then more suitable sites with
better plans.




